
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY GRORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Governor

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814

March 23, 1987

Letter No. 87- 11TO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers

Subject: Verification of Licensed Primary Care Clinics (PCC)
Reference: All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 87-10
This is to advise all County Welfare Departments (CWD) that the 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch has determined that the creation and 
distribution of a listing of Primary Care Clinics (PCC), as 
mentioned in All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 87-10, is 
not feasible at this time.
A better recommendation is for all CWD’s, who wish to verify the 
licensure of PCC's, to contact the local Licensing and 
Certification District Office of the Department of Health 
Services located in their area. This will ensure that the 
counties can obtain the most current updated information as 
opposed to a periodic listing which becomes frequently outdated. 
We have attached a list of all District Offices in the state.
If you have any questions, please contact your state MEDS 
liaison.

Sincerely,

Frank S. Martucci, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

Attachment
cc: Medi-cal Liaisons

Medi-Cal Program Consultants

Expiration Date: June 30, 1987






